
 

 

Y6 pupils only 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Exciting news! Based on the high level of interest for the proposed London trip, we have now booked this residential 

for next year from Tuesday 11th to Friday 14th June 2019. The trip to London will be a marvellous experience which 

we hope your child will remember in many years to come. The trip will be organised by us and a company called 

Curriculum Travel which is part of the Rondo Travel Ltd group.  

 

http://www.ukschooltravel.com 

 

Accommodation will be at the Queens Hotel, Crystal Palace which is in a quieter residential area of South London. 

Children will sleep in air conditioned multi bedded rooms which will be en-suite. The rooms will all be designated in one 

area with the staff placed either side. Breakfast and lunch will be provided at this base, except for lunch on the first 

day which will be a packed lunch from home. We will visit restaurants in Central London for our evening meals. This 

will give us more time for visiting attractions rather than extra time spent travelling on the coach. 

 

An itinerary can’t be finalised until Curriculum Travel have a deposit and exact numbers of pupils but this is a flavour 

of what your child is likely to experience over the week: 

 

- Executive coach for journey and throughout the week. 

- The Natural History museum – dinosaur skeletons!!!!! 

- Sightseeing – Buckingham Palace, the Mall, Horse Guards Parade, Downing St, The    

  Cenotaph, Houses of Parliament, Trafalgar Sq, Leicester Sq, Piccadilly Circus etc 

- West End show, e.g – Lion King, School of Rock, Matilda or Wicked. 

- London eye and 4D pre-flight show – see London from the air! 

- Houses of Parliament – tour around parliament – meet Local MP. 

- Tower of London – fortress, royal palace and infamous prison. 

- Science Museum + Wonderlab Gallery – explore and inspire! 

 

   

 

The price for all of this will be approximately £300. The price is approximate as the itinerary is not yet finalised and 

we don’t know final numbers. As stated before, we will explore avenues and opportunities to see where we can reduce 

this cost further. I’m sure those of you that have experienced London know how much it costs to take a family so this 

is a great price for the amount your child will do and see. This is also a great offer compared to other quotes and 

Curriculum Travel are well organised and experienced.  

 

 



As this is a new venture for Penpol, we will be hosting a meeting in Mr. Peck’s classroom on Friday 5th October at 

3.20pm for any parents who would like further information at this stage or would like to talk to us about anything to 

do with the trip. Children attending might like to go next door into Mr Stanlake’s class where we will put a couple of 

activities out. If you have no questions at this stage you don’t necessarily need to attend as there will be further full 

detailed meetings for both parents and children with more information once itineraries and other things are finalised. 

 

The deadline for returning your deposit and slips to the school office is Thursday 18th October 2018. There will be 

spaces available for every child in Y6 to go so don’t panic to return the slip immediately. Payment cards will then be 

issued and if you would like to pay monthly it would work out at £35 per month from November to April with a final 

payment of £40 in May but payments can be flexible to suit yourself of course. Please speak to us if you feel the 

cost or payments will be an issue at any point. 

 

Please return the slip below and pay the £50 non-refundable deposit to confirm your child’s place on the trip. A 

letter will then follow with exact details of the trip but please contact me if you have any questions before making a 

decision. 

 

We look forward to what promises to be an exciting and rewarding experience for all the children. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. J Peck and Mr. N Stanlake 

 

      

 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Year 6 trip to London 2019 

 

My child wishes to go on the trip to London which will take place from Tuesday 11th - Friday 14th 

June 2019. I have paid a £50 non-refundable deposit. 

 

 

Name: ___________________________ Class:  ___________________ 


